Toddler Room Policy
In an effort to prepare your child for the Preschool room when they turn three, the following policies will apply to the Toddler room:
1. Stay & Play will not allow the use of pacifiers within the classroom, including during resting hours. 
2. Children will begin to potty train when they move up to the Toddler classroom. This will provide the children with a year to get the concept down before moving up to the Preschool classroom. We recommend that resealable pullups be brought in to help encourage your child to learn how to lift and lower their own garments during this process. Although we suggest this, it is not required. We encourage potty training practice while at home. We will work together to master this skill.
3. Staff will update Brightwheel throughout the day to provide information on how pottying is going. This will include if the child goes in the diaper/pullup, attempts to go on the toilet, goes on the toilet, and/or has an accident. Extra clothes are strongly encouraged since accidents will occur during this process. Children will not face discipline for potty training accidents. 

If you have any questions regarding these policies, please let us know.
All parents of children in the Toddler Room will receive and sign a copy of these policies.
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